
Important Dates

March 14: Grade 6 Field Trip & Parent Internet Safety Presentation: 6:30 pm
March 15: Sacrament of Confession (Grades 2-8)



March 16: Grade 6 Field Trip & School Strategic Plan Input Meeting 6-7pm
March 17: St. Patrick's Day "Go Green" T-shirt Tag Day
March 18: Middle School Dance at FAW
March 21: World Down Syndrome Day: Wear fun socks!
March 23: Field Trip (Grades K, 1, 3) & College Sweatshirt Tag Day & B-ball March Madness Event
March 25: Maryland Day
March 29: Vocations Mass (6th Grade) & End of Third Quarter
March 31: Monthly Activity (Middle School)





https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/02/FAW-Internet-Safety-Awareness-Presentation-Flyer-2023.pdf


Sockathon

The FAW DI program is hosting World Down Syndrome Awareness "Fun Sock" Day next Tuesday
March 21st! You can either purchase fun socks from our Sockathon fundraiser to be worn on 3/21
OR you may bring in a $1 donation to FAW DI and wear your own fun socks! We can't wait to
support TWO great causes on one day! Sockathon orders close TODAY, Tuesday, March 14, 2023.

Thanks so much!

https://www.sockathon.com/pages/destinationimagination

https://www.sockathon.com/pages/destinationimagination


DI Day SoMD Showcase

Under the leadership of our amazing Destination Imagination (DI) program coordinator, Mrs.
Cacko, we had a super awesome SoMD DI Showcase event at FAW last weekend! The mission of
DI is to "inspire and equip youth to imagine and innovate through the creative process." Our DI Day
was full of core challenges, team building, and instant challenges. It was wonderful to see so many
of our FAW DI graduates lead the activities! Thank you to all of our parent volunteers as well. Best
wishes at the upcoming State DI Competition!

https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/Sockathon-2023.pdf


ADW Band Festival

Over the weekend our students participated in the Archdiocesan Band Festival at Bishop
McNamara. They did a wonderful job representing our school. Way to go!

Order your 2022-2023 FAW Yearbook!
You can now order your student's Father Andrew White School yearbook! The Remember Me
Yearbooks online store will be open from now through 4/12/2023. Each book costs $25.00.

To order your yearbook, follow these steps:
1. Go to order.remembermeyearbooks.com.

https://order.remembermeyearbooks.com/


2. Enter your access key: W52FZKZKBN.
3. Enter your student's details and choose your quantity.
4. Proceed with checkout and place your order.
5. After placing your order, you will receive an email confirmation.



https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/02/March-16-2023-Strategic-Planning-Meeting-Flyer.pdf
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/02/FAW-Middle-School-Dance-3-18-23-Electronic-Flyer-Only.pdf


Donations, please!
The children have such fun with the Brown Bag Auction and we hope you can help! Please consider
contributing items to help build the baskets listed on the flyer below. If you'd like to donate a
completed basket, just let a committee member know. Thank you!

https://bnfct.co/faw-2023middleschoolsocial
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/02/FAW-Middle-School-Dance-Print-Flyer-Permission-Form-3-18-23.pdf


https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/BBA-2023-flyer3.pdf


https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/March-Madness-at-FAW-2023.pdf


Sign up HERE!

Good Stewards
"As each has received a gift, use it to serve one another, as good stewards of God's varied grace..."
Thank you to our National Junior Honor Society and Student Council Association members as
well as their moderators who took the time to be good stewards!

https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/02/FAW-Tutoring-Flyer-Spring-2023.pdf
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C094BA9AB29A1FAC52-fawtutoring1


School Store

This quarter, some of our middle school students are operating a
school store. They are learning how to take inventory, markup
items for profit, and manage the ins and outs of a business. The
school store will be open every Wednesday during their elective
class time. Items cost anywhere from 25 cents to $10. Please
encourage your children to visit the school store! Kindly send in an

envelope with money, marked with your child’s name and “School Store” so the middle schoolers
know who to expect this week.

You are cordially invited to Father Andrew White School's 15th Annual Spring
Social & Auction: A Night on the Town!
This fun and fanciful event is highly anticipated, as this is our first year back in person after a three
year hiatus. Enjoy an evening out with friends, fellowship and a spirit of charity for our school!

https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/FAW-Auction-Invite-2023.pdf


We are excited to announce our raffle: we are raffling off FREE TUITION for ONE student for an
entire school year! Thank you to the Knights of Columbus Council #1470 for helping sponsor this
raffle! This raffle will kick off our whole event, which is followed by the Brown Bag Auction, that
includes specially assembled, kid-themed baskets. The baskets will be on display at the school
and students will have many opportunities to browse the baskets and vote for their favorites.

Friday, April 21, 2023 is our main event, which will be a cocktail party at the beautiful Fenwick Inn in
Leonardtown from 6:00pm-9:30pm! Tickets are on sale NOW to attend the social event. The
auction will be held online, so even if you cannot attend the event, you’ll be able to participate in
winning the items for auction and the purchasing of the Tuition Raffle! This event is open to the
public with the purchase of a ticket so please invite friends of Father Andrew White or family to
join us for a fun evening out!

Our event has many exciting parts, so be on the lookout for more information as we get a little
closer. Here's what you need to know:

- Buy your event tickets NOW via the link below to secure reduced pricing
- Auction items will be available for preview on April 10
- Auction Bidding opens online on Monday, April 17
- Brown Bag Auction starts April 18 for kids at school

- Spring Social Event at Fenwick Inn Friday, April 21 at 6:00pm (doors open at 5:30pm)
- Bidding CLOSES at 7:30pm on Friday, April 21

**The FAW Auction Committee is seeking 12 volunteers to help on the day of the event. Please
contact Carla Carrillo if you’re able to help: carla.carrillo@mac.com

Tickets are now available for purchase with this link: https://fundraiser.support/FAW2023

We hope that you’ll join us in making this event a success!

~ The FAW Spring Social & Auction Committee

Now Enrolling
http://mytads.com/a/fatherandrewwhiteschool

Father Andrew White Catholic School has opened enrollment to
new families for the 2023-2024 school year. We welcome you to

consider becoming a part of this amazing, award winning school. Schedule a private tour to
discover how our students are "Learning Today, Leading Tomorrow, Living our Faith." Call the office
at (301) 475-9795 or email office@fatherandrewwhite.org.

https://fundraiser.support/FAW2023
mailto:carla.carrillo@mac.com
https://fundraiser.support/FAW2023
http://mytads.com/a/fatherandrewwhiteschool
mailto:principal@fatherandrewwhite.org


FAW News Email

Do you have an announcement you’d like to put in our weekly
bulletin? Or perhaps you went to an FAW event, such as a
basketball game, and you’d like to share some information or
photos you took. We have created an email where you can send
pictures, blurbs, etc. This will help us get new items in our bulletin,

on our lobby TV, and on our website. Email: FAWnews@fatherandrewwhite.org Please send
anything you’d like considered in the Announcements by Friday evening of the week prior.

"Pediculosis Capitus"
These words may sound pretty serious, but this is actually the medical term for having those pesky
little critters called head lice. The life cycle of lice includes three stages: eggs (nits), larvae, and
adults. The nits are very hard to see, but basically look like little white flecks stuck to the hair. To
distinguish them from dandruff or dirt, simply try to flick them off. Nits will not easily come off, as
they are basically glued to the hair. In the adult crawling stage, the louse is about the size of a
sesame seed and feeds on human blood, which leads to intense itching of the scalp.

Lice are transmitted through direct person to person contact, so it is important not to share
brushes, hats, or headgear. However, lice can NOT fly or jump, and they only live one to two days
when not on a human head.

Treatment for an infestation usually involves using a special shampoo and nit combs. Retreatment
after 7 to 10 days is often recommended to ensure that no eggs have survived. Additionally,
clothing and bedding should be laundered in hot water or dry cleaned to destroy lice and eggs.

It is important to remember that lice are a nuisance, but not dangerous; and having Pediculosis
Capitus is nothing to be ashamed of. (In fact, in some ways, it almost seems like a rite of
passage!)

mailto:FAWnews@fatherandrewwhite.org


James and the Giant Peach, the St. Mary’s Ryken Spring Musical is
March 30 - April 2, 2023. Tickets are now available. Early ticket
reservations are encouraged. Come see this fun production perfect
for the whole family! Click here to reserve your seats:
https://smrhs.booktix.com/.

Praying for a Student
Please join us in prayer for a fellow Catholic school student from St. Mary's Bryantown. You can
follow his journey at Finn's Fierce Fight.

https://smrhs.booktix.com/
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/2023-STEM-Summer-Opportunities.pdf
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100088446006919


Help Needed at Knights of Columbus Bingo on Friday evenings!
Our Knights of Columbus, St. Mary's Council #1470 is in need of our help! They are looking for
adults who are able to be Floorwalkers. The primary job is to walk up and down the tables and sell
Holders to the bingo players. Volunteer hours can be earned from 6pm to about 9 or 9:30pm on
Fridays at Father Andrew White School. The point of contact is Steve Tomaszeski. Please reach
out via phone 240-808-3560 or email steven.tomaszeski@gmail.com. Thank you for considering
helping this wonderful organization who does so much for our community!

mailto:steven.tomaszeski@gmail.com


Support our KofC who supports FAW!

How has the Knights of Columbus St. Mary's Council #1470 supported FAW?

The Knights donated the sign in front of the school which costed over $6,500.

The Knights have donated $7,500 to FAW so far this year.

The Knights sponsor the Keep Christ In Christmas contest and award cash prizes each year to
the winners at FAW School.

The Knights rent the Gym for Bingo.

Many Knights send their children to FAW School and encourage other families to do the same.

The Knights of Columbus St. Mary's Council #1470 are always ready, willing, and able to help
the FAW School and Faculty with their requests for assistance.

ALL of the donations that the Knights make to FAW come from the income they receive from
Bingo!

Thank you for considering volunteering to help our Knights!



Spirit Rock Sign Up

Weekly Reminders:
❏ Buy socks from the Sockathon (today)
❏ Attend Parent Internet Safety Presentation (tonight)
❏ Send in an envelope with money for your child to shop in the School Store (tomorrow)
❏ Attend School Strategic Plan Input Meeting (Thursday)
❏ Participate in St. Patrick's Day "Go Green" T-shirt Tag Day (Friday)
❏ Wear Fun Socks to celebrate World Down Syndrome Day (Tuesday, 3/21)
❏ Consider volunteering to help the KofC with their Friday Bingo
❏ Order Gift Cards
❏ Send in items for the Brown Bag Auction
❏ Send news and pictures to FAWnews@fatherandrewwhite.org
❏ Submit Volunteer Hours

https://fatherandrewwhite.org/spirit-rock/
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/spirit-rock/
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/02/March-2023-Calendar.pdf
mailto:FAWnews@fatherandrewwhite.org


LAST WEEK'S ANNOUNCEMENTS

Click here to view more details from last week!

Principal Szoch's Friday News

Record Volunteer Hours Here!

RaiseRight Gift Card Program

Used Uniform Information

Staff Email Addresses

2022-2023 Yearly School Calendar

About FAW
Email: office@fatherandrewwhite.org
Website: https://www.fatherandrewwhite.org
Location: 22850 Washington Street, Leonardtown, MD, USA
Phone: (301) 475-9795
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/fawschool/
Twitter: @FAWcrusaders

https://www.smore.com/64x2y-crusader-connections
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/friday-news/
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/volunteer-hours-log/
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/gift-card-program/
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/used-uniforms/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/14M7CPaxgKiiNzzzogbG0wuSA7LgpoqUhDckKMkezvro/edit?usp=sharing
https://fatherandrewwhite.org/school-forms/monthly-school-calendars/
mailto:office@fatherandrewwhite.org
https://www.fatherandrewwhite.org/
https://maps.google.com/?q=22850+Washington+St,+Leonardtown,+MD+20650,+USA&ftid=0x89b766047d9eda49:0x5020429d59f18cb7
https://https//www.facebook.com/fawschool/
https://www.twitter.com/@FAWcrusaders


FAW School


